
Weekly Overview
The children have really immersed themselves in all aspects of their learning. Here are some 

photos of what has taken place in each class this week:

Girnhill Infant School
"Where children are at the heart of every

decision to inspire brighter futures."

﻿

Hedgehogs have been ribbon 

dancing as part of their physical 

development

﻿

Squirrels have been practising 

finding the letters in their name

﻿

Badgers have been representing 

the number 4

﻿

Rabbits have been practising 

takeing photographs in portrait 

and landscape as part of their 

digital photography learning.

﻿

Otters have been practising their 

handwriting using our 

handwriting scheme, Kinetic 

Letters!

﻿

Foxes have been practising their 

fact families.



Weekly Attendance
 

The class with the best attendance this week is RABBITS!

SMSC Question of the Week

Class Weekly Percentage

Badgers 94.67%

Rabbits

98.75%

Otters 97.60%

Foxes 98.52%



Dates for the Diary

Makaton
This week our makaton sign has been TEDDY BEAR. Please practise this at home and send 

videos to your class teacher on dojo.

Date Activity

Tuesday 28th November Arts and Crafts After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Wednesday 29th November KS1 Athletics After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Tuesday 5th December School Christmas Fayre (3:30 - 5:00)

Art and Craft Club cancelled for this week

Wednesday 6th December KS1 Athletics After School Club (3:15 - 4:00)

Friday 8th December KS1 Athletics Tournament



Easy Fundraising
Girnhill Infant School is now registered with Easy UK, so over 7,000 brands will now donate to 

us for FREE every time you use Easy UK. Just follow the three easy steps below to give your 

support!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/

Book Bags and Reading Books
Please may I remind all parents and carers that it is vitally important to bring your child’s 

book bag and reading book to school daily. Children read daily in school and in order to do 

this successfully, need to have access to their own reading book.

Reminders will be sent on Dojo when no reading book is brought to school.

Message to Parents/Carers
As you will be aware Miss Smith will be leaving us temporarily to start her maternity leave and 

begin her new journey with her little one. Miss Smith’s last day with us is today. Please join me 

in wishing Miss Smith congratulations and good luck for the birth of her baby. 

As Miss Smith will be leaving, I am delighted to inform you that Miss Mountain will be joining 

us as Rabbits class teacher. Please join me in giving her a warm welcome to the Girnhill Infant 

School community.

Social Media
Please follow us on our social media platforms to see any key information and weekly 

learning that is taking place in school.

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/girnhill-infant-school/


Miss Robinson, Headteacher

 @IPMATGirnhill

  Girnhill Infant School  

Thank you!


